
 

 
 

P.O. BOX 10070 – BROOKSVILLE, FL 34603-0070    FAX 352 796-0493    PHONE 352 754-6830 
 

MEDIA RELEASE 
 

 

From:   Michael Terry 
Community Relations Specialist, 352-797-3608 

 
Re:  HCSO Investigates Spring Hill Home Invasion 
 
Date:  November 14, 2018 
 

 
On 11-13-18 at approximately 2 p.m., Hernando County Sheriff deputies responded to 10021 
Hayes Street in Spring Hill in reference to a reported Home Invasion. 
 
There were two individuals inside the home during the incident. 
 
Witnesses said four masked individuals entered the residence through the back. 
 
Following a short confrontation inside the house, the four suspects retreated out the back 
of the residence and fled the area in a vehicle heading south. 
 
No one was injured during the incident. 
 
The investigation remains active. Anyone with information about the Home Invasion is asked 
to call the Hernando County Sheriff Office at 352-754-6830. 
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